
We love  
meeting with  parents for a chat  (and a coffee) to  discuss your children’s experience within  
our school. 

In addition to meetings, Governors also visit school to meet 
with pupils and staff to observe day to day lessons and 
activities. We do learning walks, book reviews and join classes 
and chat with staff and pupils. This is a very rewarding part of 
our role as we get to see how the children enjoy learning and 
make progress over time, within our wonderful school.

Springwood Primary School
Helping every learner spread their wings and fly
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We are very lucky in Springwood to have 
a wide range of skills on our Governing 
Body, including a retired accountant, a 
senior lecturer, a cost controller at a large 
Hotel complex, 5 teachers, a production 
assistant, a retired social services inspector.  
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 people  
serve on  

the Governing 
Body. They are 
all volunteers 
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Parent Governors

Kathryn Smith

Dean Morgan

Katie Renshaw

Laura Ayre

Local Authority  
Governors

Jess Gow

Rebecca Pitt

Jess Moultrie (TBC)

Community  
Governors

Derek King

Sian Sarwar

Alison Nunnick

Staff Governors

Emma Turner

Sian Turner

Vicky Conway

Who we are?

Governors are  

responsible for  

overseeing the 

management side of  

a school: strategy,  

policy, budgeting  

and staffing. 

What do we do?

We meet as a  
Governing Body 
about 6 times a 
year challenging the 

policies, processes and 
actions taken by all 

within school 

We aim to provide 
our children with the 
best possible learning 

experience and 
opportunities to  

do well

How do we do it?

If you see  

us at events, 

please  come 

and say hi!

Visit our website for 
more information

Find out more


